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‘Restoration Plans For

_The Ho]D oW Advance

auquier
The Friends of The Hollow
Inc., a society dedicated to
restoring and preserving the
18th century dwelling of Col.
Thomas Marshall near
Markham, is proceedmg with
plans for its project.

. Dr. Dell Upton, an
authority on vernacular
architecture, has been

commissioned to survey The
Hollow, make findings and
drawings and catalogue its
components by the first week
in April.

John Pierce, a consultant
inhistoric preservation, has
agreed to. serve as chairman
of the committee for
documenting records,
sketches, writings and ar-
lifacts pertaining to the men
and women who lived at The
Hollow . before _the
‘Revolution. '

Mr. Pierce, who is director -
Washington

of George
University's graduate
program in historic
preservation, will be assisted
by Mrs. William Triplett and

emocra

-Warrenton

Mrs.: Robert Strlbllng of
Markham, Miss Anne
Marshall of Marshall and

“John Randolph ‘Marshall of

McLean.

Mrs. Trlplett is _soliciting
suggestions and advice from
other . historical and
genological orgamzatlons

The Hollow, now in a sad
state of disrepair, will be a
useful - and enlightening
documentaryl of frontiet life
in Fauquier when it has been
restorzd. »

The Friends of The Hollow
will meet April 17 to discuss
Dr. Upton’'s fmdmgs and
make plans for lmplementmg
them. '

The: orgamzatlon recently
incorporated,”” has been
granted tax exempt status by
the "Internal Revenue
Department - '
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The word sophomore is a
combination of two Greek
words meaning foolish and
wise.




